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New look for DSBN website

The District School Board of Niagara has a dynamic new look for its website. The new

design features a clean modern look that is more intuitive for users to navigate. There are new

links with information specifically for parents and students as well as links for other community

members and those new to Niagara and DSBN schools.

“We are really excited about the new design,” says Tara Hall, Communications Officer

for the District School Board of Niagara. “We’ve always had a wealth of information available

but navigation was awkward in the old design. With the new design all of our frequently

accessed pages are still close to the homepage and the homepage itself is now a very dynamic

space to visit. We are now able to update information quickly and easily and even include

photos and graphics with our news clips.”

In the future, users will be able to check the homepage at www.dsbn.edu.on.ca  for

breaking news and information such as school closures, bus cancellations, and emergency

information. With the ease of updates, expect to see new information about schools and

programs posted several times a week.
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